
From: Elizabeth Rogers
To: Elizabeth Rogers
Subject: February 23, 2018 Citizens" Police Review Board (CPRB) Meeting Canceled
Date: Friday, February 9, 2018 3:29:27 PM
Importance: High

Good afternoon Board Members and Staff,
 
Please be advised that, due to there being no matters to be heard, and with the
concurrence of Chair Black, Lt. Finman and City Clerk Rambosk, the February 23,
2018 CPRB Meeting has been canceled.  The date for the next meeting is to be
determined.  Thank you.
 
Regards,
Liz Rogers
Liz Rogers
Executive Assistant
Naples Office of the City Clerk
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